

Name _____ Class _____

Zadanie 1. Przeczytaj teksty i wybierz prawidłową odpowiedź A, B lub C.

Text 1

Paul: What are these brochures, Tina?

Tina: Dad brought them from the local travel agent. He wants us to choose a holiday for this summer to avoid last year's disaster.

Paul: I don't think it was a disaster! The hotel was great.

Tina: Yeah, because you spent most of the time at the hotel's indoor pool or in your room playing games on your tablet! Dad and I wanted to go hiking and cycling, but we only did that once because it rained all the time. What a shame!

Paul: Anyway, what are we going to do this summer? I'd like to go to a historical place.

Tina: I know you love sightseeing and museums, but it's a holiday we're talking about, not a history project! I'd like to go on a beach holiday.

Paul: Yes, and spend most of the day sunbathing! Boring!

Tina: Not only that! You can go waterskiing or snorkelling! Those are good fun!

Paul: Yes, they sound good. OK, let's look at these offers and I'll bring my laptop here, so we can check some more on the web and make notes of the interesting ones. We can show them to dad later.

Tina: Good idea!

Text 2

Mark: I've always wanted to be more of a traveller than a tourist. So, when I went to Asia last year for almost two months, I didn't plan to do the things that many tourists do, like staying in an expensive hotel and visiting the most popular sights. I stayed in one area for a few days, usually in a rented room from an Indian family and I tried to get a real feel of the local life. I met friendly people who showed me some really beautiful places that most tourists never get to see. Then, I took a train or bus to another region and did the same things as before. When you travel like that, you really begin to understand the culture and the lifestyle. So, next summer I'm going to go backpacking in South America!

1. During their holiday last summer Paul

- A was bored most of the time.
- B didn't mind the weather.
- C did lots of outdoor activities.

2. Both Tina and Paul like

- A doing watersports.
- B sightseeing.

C Sunbathing.

3. Tina and Pete are

- A discussing a school project.
- B describing a holiday spot.
- C planning their next holiday.

4. During his trip to Asia, Mark

- A stayed most of the time in one area.
- B travelled a lot by public transport.
- C saw a lot of popular historic places.

5. Mark tries to

- A show the advantages of a way of travelling.
- B criticise the behaviour of many tourists.
- C describe the places he has visited.

Zadanie 2. Przeczytaj teksty jeszcze raz i wpisz w kratkę T (true) lub F (false).

In Tina's opinion, last year's summer holiday was a disaster.

Paul spent most of the time outside.

Last year, Mark travelled across Asia.

Mark spent some time in India.

Next year Mark is going to spend his holidays in South Africa.

Zadanie 3. Przeczytaj teksty jeszcze raz i odpowiedz na pytania:

Text 1

What does Tina's and Paul's dad want them to do?

Where did Paul spend most of the time during the holidays?

What was the weather like?

What did Tina and her dad want to do during the holidays?

Text 2

Where did Mark spend his holidays?

How long was his stay?

Was his hotel expensive?

Where does he want to go next year?